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April is here and report writing is right around the corner. I know that it can seem over 
whelming but is  very important for every chairman to report.  I would love to be able to 
report to Nationals how great California is.  

I hope to get a lot of supplementals along with the end of year reports.  

We had a good turnout regarding the scholarship’s applications. We had over 30 applications 
for Children of Warriors scholarships.  

We also had 6 other applications that were also submitted and two were forwarded onto 
Nationals, lets keep our fingers crossed.  

Please remember getting the word out about our program does not end here. We can always 
keep working on getting the word out because we will still have scholarships next year and just 
because someone might have missed the dead line, they can still apply next year. 

I know our thoughts are about report writing but I want to remind you that we still have the 
Give 10 contest and this chairman will be giving a prize for the unit and the district that has 
given the most since D.E.C. Please include your Donation sheets with your reports but I will be 
taking them until June 1st 2023. 

I hope to see you all at convention and please let me know if you have any questions and 
thankyou for all that you do each and every day.  

For God and Country  

Tracy Varnell Fercho  

Education Chairman  

  

 


